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Service Announcement

Customer Development Service (CDS)

18 December 2003

The purpose of this Service Announcement is to inform Trading & LMIL subscribers that we are conducting internal testing on the Customer Development Service (CDS) on 22, 23 and 29 December 2003.

The Customer Development Service (CDS) will therefore be unavailable on these dates.

Additional Information

If you have any queries please contact your account manager or the Technical Information Desk on 020 7797 3939 (STX 33939).

An archive of previously issued service announcements is available in the technical library section of the Exchange's Internet site (http://www.londonstockexchange.com/techlib).
If you would like to amend or add further recipients of service announcements, please send the email contact details to service.announcements@londonstockexchange.com
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